
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Tel: 0191 481 3710 

Address:  West Denton Way, Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 2SZ 

Email: studiowest.enquiries@northernleaderstrust.org 

www.sw.northernleaderstrust.org 

 

25th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Newcastle Careers Fair – Tuesday 30th January 2024 

 

Newcastle City Council and partners have created a new careers event, My future: My choice, to 

support the young people of Newcastle to make informed vocational choices. All Year 10 students have 

been invited to attend.  

 

This new event will showcase the fantastic opportunities available within the city for all ability groups 

and will give young people equal opportunity to access employers, training providers and support 

organisations. 

 

This exciting opportunity is open to students who demonstrate positive, professional behaviour over the 

next few days. Those whose behaviour does not meet the standards of Studio West will not be permitted 

to attend. 

 

Your child will start their school day at the normal time. Students will be taken to the event by coach for 

a 10.00 am start and will be returned to school by 12.00 pm.  Your child should wear their school uniform.  

 

Should you wish to decline consent for the visit or any photographs to be taken at the event, please 

inform the school in writing or by telephone.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ms Ruby Begum 

Business Engagement Manager 

 


